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October 11, 2017 

 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 

 

Circular Letter No. 17-1716 

 

RE: MWCIA’s Release of Computer Based Training (CBT) on Classifying a Business in 
Minnesota 

 
MWCIA recently released a new computer based training (CBT) for Classifying a Business in 

Minnesota.  This CBT module guides you through some common questions and issues dealing 

with classifying a business here in Minnesota.   

This CBT is geared toward all learning levels. MWCIA’s CBT on Classifying a Business in 

Minnesota would be a useful training tool for new staff, for refreshing a current staff member’s 

knowledge, and also serves as an excellent resource to assist insureds in understanding how they 

receive their classification.   

We would encourage you and others at your organization to view this CBT by clicking here. 

 

Please let us know if you have any suggestions for future CBT topics or other comments by 

contacting MWCIA’s Underwriting staff at 952-897-1737 option 1 or via email. 
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